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Dear Hillcrest Middle School Family, 

Welcome to the second quarter of the school year! We are thrilled to continue our partnership with you as we 

move forward in our mission of "Believing, Achieving, and Succeeding through academics, citizenship, and 

service." At Hillcrest Middle School, we are committed to providing a safe, inclusive, and challenging 

environment where every student is empowered to reach their fullest potential. 

As an AVID (Advancement Via Individual Determination) school, we focus on equipping students with the 

academic rigor, skills, and mindset needed for long-term success. Our dedicated teachers and staff have been 

working hard to create engaging learning experiences, and we are proud of the progress we've made during the 

first quarter. Whether your child is new to our school or returning, we are excited about the opportunities that 

lie ahead in the second quarter. 

We have many exciting programs, extracurricular activities, and events planned to help students grow 

academically, socially, and emotionally. As we continue to emphasize citizenship and service, we are confident 

that every student will find ways to make meaningful contributions to both their school and the wider 

community. 

We encourage you to stay connected with us throughout the year. Please keep an eye on our website, 

newsletters, and social media for important updates. Your involvement and support make a tremendous 

difference, and we are grateful for the role you play in helping our Wildcats succeed. 

Let's work together to make the second quarter a great one! Thank you for your continued support and 

commitment to Hillcrest Middle School. 

Sincerely,  

Tarsha B. Staggers, Ed.S. 

Principal 

Hillcrest Middle School 
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